
RSVP To:
Stephanie Buway, Senior Director

989-292-9924
tupperlakewind@cordeliopower.com

TUPPER LAKE WIND PROJECT
COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE
Thursday, July 31st at 5:00 pm

THE HUGHE HOUSE
7766 Velte Road

Lake Odessa, MI 48849

mailto:tupperlakewind@cordeliopower.com


Dear Community Member,

Please join the Cordelio team for a Community Open House for Tupper 
Lake Wind from 5-7 pm with a presentation at 5:30 pm. Light snacks and 
refreshments will be provided as you hear about the project’s status.

There will be representatives from various groups to answer questions. We 
look forward to seeing you and your neighbors there!

Sincerely,

Stephanie and the Cordelio Power team
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